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Notice of Motion – Exploring Measures to Reduce Transit 
Pressures for Students During COVID 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on September 24, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 
 
1. The TTC Board request TTC staff to continue to collaborate with Toronto-based 

school boards, and the Presidents of the largest Toronto-based post-secondary 
institutions to optimize instructional start times to maximize capacity and reduce 
crowding on TTC vehicles on busy routes serving schools, with emphasis on the five 
Transit Priority Corridors in the TTC’s 2020-24 5-Year Service Plan. 


